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Regulatory Law Chambers (“RLC”) is a Calgary based boutique law firm, specializing in energy and utility 
regulated matters. RLC works at understanding clients’ business objectives and develops legal and business 
strategies with clients, consistent with the legislative scheme and public interest requirements. RLC follows a 
team approach, including when working with our clients and industry experts. Visit our website to learn more 
about RLC. 

ALBERTA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

AUC Updates to the Hydro and Electric Energy 
Regulation, AUC Bulletin 2024-04 
Power - Law  

On March 6, the Alberta Utilities Commission 
(“AUC”) made updates to the Hydro and Electric 
Energy Regulation (“HEER”) to align it with the 
Electricity Statutes (Modernizing Alberta’s Electricity 
Grid) Amendment Act (“Amendment Act”). The 
updated regulation, made by the AUC through Order 
2024-001, came into force at the same time as the 
Amendment Act, which was March 6, 2024. 

The updated regulation aims to improve efficiency 
and reduce regulatory burden by eliminating 
outdated filing requirements. The regulation includes 
new requirements for energy storage facilities and 
clarifies the approval process for alterations to 
existing facilities and certain types of connection 
applications. It also provides for exclusions from 
certain sections of the Hydro and Electric Energy Act 
(“HEEA”) with respect to small power plants and 
isolated generating units. 
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